
Mail to the joint owners of the Building  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
 
 
Dear Madam, Dear Sir,  
 
You accepted the installation of phone masts on the roof of your building. By doing so you probably 
did not know to what extent you agreed to take part to an ecological and medical disaster. You might 
soon regret this decision as the majority of the residents of sites already installed who you probably 
omitted to question.  
 
Before signing, you also did not search on Internet, otherwise you would certainly have heard the 
many published warnings.  
 
Therefore this mail comes to you too late. Now you will gradually realize the extent of your errors 
and with a bit of luck, you will end up joining associations which fight operators for health with very 
unequal weapons.  
 
The phone masts started to emit. This is what will happen. At the beginning the inhabitants of the 
last floors will get sick: they sleep poorly, get awake in the middle of the night. They hear strange 
noises in the head and have feelings of giddiness. When consulting a doctor he or she does not find 
anything and prescribes ineffective drugs. Patients do not dare to speak about their symptoms. They 
are afraid to be regarded as fools. (Cant’ be these phone masts!).  
 
Then residents start to complain too. It becomes difficult to concentrate. The memory is lacking. 
Sometimes there are true losses of consciousness.  
 
Later on, with other residents, chronic diseases appear or get worse. Psychologically fragile people 
are affected. The cardiac ones have more crises, rheumatism get awake. Arterial hypertension is 
diagnosed on you. You start to take drugs.  
 
All these disorders have a point in common: they disappear or improve when people live and sleep 
elsewhere. And the disorders start again when close to an electromagnetic radiation source.  
 
This mail will not enable you to retrogress but it is intended to help you become aware of the 
phenomenon. To allow you to protect yourself so that together we can bring a citizen response to this 
violence to which we are collectively confronted.  
 
A briefing will be organized very soon. We will try to be numerous. Sometimes it is difficult because 
people likely to alert us prefer to flee the danger and seek a dwelling out of reach of a phone mast. 
And that gets more and more difficult considering phone masts are installed everywhere. 
Therefore I strongly advise you to talk to your neighbors and to seek more information.  
 
You will find information, among others on the following Internet sites: 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
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Dr. Alexandre Rafalovitch, resident exposed to harmful effects. 
 


